
Caseville Township Board Meting  
November 1, 2021 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Ben Willenberg.  
 
Present:  Ben Willenberg, Michelle Stirrett, Vicki Dufty, Laurie Marrocco, Jerry Platko.  
 
Three citizens were present. 
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Marrocco to approve the agenda, the October 4, 2021 Board minutes, 
Treasurer’s Report and invoices.  Motion carried.  
 
Public Comments on agenda items: None.  
 
Committee Reports:  
 2020-21 Fire Association and Harbor Commission audits  
 Harbor Commission – October 20, 2021 
 Fire Association – October 20, 2021 
 Planning Commission – October 5, 2021 
 
Planning Commission – November 2, 2021 
 
Hunt Property – Termination of Lease 
  
Motion by Stirrett second by Marrocco approving the possibility of terminating the lease on the 
cemetery property.  Motion carried.  
 
Committee Re-Appointments  
  
Motion by Willenberg second by Stirrett to appoint Betsy Kish and Bob Whitehead to the Harbor 
Commission (terms to expire 11/23). Motion carried.  
 
Motion by Dufty second by Platko to appoint Kathy Wroblewski and Charles Morden to the Planning 
Commission (term to expire 10/24). Motion carried.  
 
Motion by Stirrett second by Dufty to appoint Ben Willenberg, Dan McIlhargie and Mike Moloscon to 
the Construction Board of Appeals (terms to expire 11/24). Motion carried.  
 
Building Inspector Report given.  
 
Fire Report given.  
 
Supervisor Update: (1) City election 11/2/2021, (2) contacted by resident regarding recycling.  Talaski 
updated the Board on the County efforts on recycling, and (3) the original 1928 Fire Department truck 
has been donated to the Fire Department.   
 
Public Comments:  
 
Todd Talaski reported the County has prioritized the use of ARPA funds, two million dollars has been 
deposited into the retirement fund, Equalization Director contract to be finalized, and ice area is ready 
for use.  



 
Hank Clabuesch:  Expressed concerns about the electric service and the numerous power outages on 
Sand Point.  Feels that DTE is not paying attention to the problems.  Marrocco stated that underground 
lines would solve the problems and she can put him in touch with Mike Sage from DTE to address 
concerns.  Talaski stated that he should bypass DTE and contact the Michigan Public Service 
Commission to register complaints.  
 
Board Comments:  
 
Platko:  Stated he hoped Talaski continues to attend meetings and keep the Board updated on County 
issues.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m.  
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